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NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM  
 

Notice is hereby given that the members of the Village of Tijeras Governing Body have been invited to 
participate in an event and their presence may constitute a quorum.  

 
The event in question is a community stakeholder meeting with GCC Rio Grande. This event shall take 

place on 2/28/2024 from 1:00 PM – 2:00 PM at GCC Rio Grande – Tijeras Plant. 
(11783 NM-337, Tijeras, NM 87059) 

 
This event is not a “Public Meeting” as defined in the Open Meetings Act. No policy will be formulated, 
nor will any discussion be had for the purpose of taking any action within the authority of the Governing 

Body. The purpose of this notice is merely to inform the public that a quorum of the Governing Body may 
be attending the event.  

 
Posted: Village Hall, Tijeras Senior Center, East Mountain Library, Western Mercantile, Canyon 

Crossroads Animal Hospital, Tijeras Post Office. 
 

 
 
 
_____________________________ 
 Nicolas Kennedy, Village Clerk 


